
 

MAYOR’S REPORT TO SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL 5TH MARCH 2020 

 
 
 
 
Since the last meeting the Mayor has attended the following: 
 
Saturday 15th February  Mayor of Bodmin’s Charity Ball at Lanhydrock 
     Hotel & Golf Club. 
 
 
The Deputy Mayor has attended the following: 
 
Saturday 15th February  Mayor of Bodmin’s Charity Ball at Lanhydrock 
     Hotel & Golf Club. 
 
Saturday 22nd February  Health & Wellness Festival at Saltash Guildhall 
 
Saturday 22nd February  Saltash Lions Club Judging of May Queen & 
     Princesses at Ashtorre Rock Community Centre 


